
ETD PHD THESIS

Electronic Theses & Dissertations (ETD). Theses and we regard our students' theses as crucial part of the research
output of the university. Doctoral School.

Definition of a "substantial part of a work" depends on several factors, principally the quantity and quality of
the portion taken and the economic impact of the ability of the copyright owner to profit from the exploitation
of the work. What if I am not affiliated with the University of Georgia? As a condition for the award of the
degree the author is required to give permission to the University Library to make the thesis available for
inspection and to permit copying of the thesis in any manner, in whole or in part, for scholarly purposes only.
Allow at least two to three weeks for binding. And when you are nearing the end, make sure to read the
"Submit" pages so that you know what you need to do and when. All print theses and dissertations are held in
an off-site repository. In some instances, copying even a short excerpt may be sufficient to constitute
infringement. However, the ETD process begins early and involves learning new skills and gaining
knowledge, both about your research topics as well as about the process of creating and publishing a
document. It is understood that any copying or publication of the thesis in any manner in whole or in part for
financial gain requires the permission of the author. How do I learn more about the Graduate School's
submission requirements? This website is broken into steps to help you along the way. In this section, you will
find the resources you need to finish and submit your ETD and share your work with the world. Note: Some
authors restrict access to their electronic thesis or dissertation to on-campus users only for 5 years after
graduation. Careful attention must be paid to any previous agreements signed regarding ownership of research
findings. You will be emailed when the document is available at the on-campus library you choose. The
research supervisor is expected to advise the student in making these changes and to verify that they have been
made. Before you submit It is the responsibility of the student to make all revisions and corrections of the
thesis required by the Examining Committee. In order to do this, it is usually sufficient to use notes and
bibliographical references. Consultation with the Office of Research Services and the CGPS is recommended
if there are any questions regarding patentable or commercializable material. Older UGA dissertations and
theses can be requested from the Repository, the Libraries' off-campus storage facility. What forms are due
when? Remember at all times that plagiarism is a serious offence and could jeopardize an entire academic
career. When you start the thesis or dissertation process, right after your proposal is accepted, read the material
on the "Prepare" page to get you started on the right path and to save you time and frustration later. Students
hold copyright to their thesis even when agreements have been reached with other parties regarding ownership
of some parts of the research material. Last Loaded Theses and Dissertations: All theses and dissertations This
date represents the most recent electronic theses and dissertations available in the database. In this section, you
will find resources to help you learn to use the ETD templates, map out what you should know about tables
and figures, simplify your bibliography by using reference managers, and find the resources and help you need
as you begin the writing process. As you work and write, check back on our "Write" pages for resources that
will help you with common questions and problems during the process. Then, the Libraries' Cataloging
Department begins to catalog them in GIL in order to set our holdings in WorldCat and provide information
needed for fulfilling interlibrary loan requests.


